
 

From Northside Guidance Dept. 
Attached is information on Indiana’s 21st Century Scholars Program.  Northside 
takes great pride in enrolling as many students as possible for this great program.   
21st Century Scholars offers income-eligible Hoosier students up to four years of 
paid college tuition. Students MUST sign up in middle school or they miss out!  
The income guidelines are attached. If your son or daughter is on any type of lunch 
assistance, they will likely qualify.  You can go to their website 
https://learnmoreindiana.org/scholars/  for more information about this great 
opportunity.   

How do I get signed up? 
 
It’s easy! You can log onto the website and apply yourself, come to Northside if 
you need help, If you send the application to school with your son or daughter we 
will apply on their behalf.  We aim to enroll as many students as we can!  
 
It is critical that you fill in the student’s Social Security Number and all the 
household information with social security numbers.  We have the other 
requested info.  This information will be kept confidential in the guidance office.  
Please contact us with any questions you have. We are eager to help. 
 
If you already signed up for this program, you can check your status at 
https://learnmoreindiana.org/scholars/  and create a personal scholar track which 
will help to ensure you are following all the steps through high school.  The only 
step in Middle school is to get enrolled. You must enroll by June 30th of your 
8th-grade year.   
 
 

Thank you, 

 

Autumn Bowen & Becky Yates 

Northside Middle School Counselors 
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